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UNION CARBlDE CORPORATION

[ M MEDICAL PRODUCTS DIVISION
P.O. 80M 324. TuxE DO, NEW YORK 10987

TELEPHONE: 914 351-2131

October 20, 1980

U. S. Nucleai Regulatory Commission
Division of Licensing
Washington, D.C. 20555

l
'

Attn: Mr. Hal Bernard
Standardization & Special Projects Branch

Ref: Docket 50-54, Renewal, Operating License R-81.

Gentlemen:

Several typographical errors have been identified in the proposed
Technical Specifications supplied as part of the subject renewal
application.

Attached are corrected pages. The only substantive change is
that shown on Page 35 where subparagraph (3) was incorrectly
typed as a duplicate of (2). This change restores (3) to the
same wording as in our currently-approved Specifications.

In addition, the changes in paragraph numbering restore this
to the same as in the current Specifications.

l

in view of the minor nature of these changes, only a duplicate
set is enclosed with this letter.

Very truly yours,
J

. . .

enneth . George
Senior Development cientist

KDG:js
Encis. (pp. 33-36, 47, 48; in dupl.)
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